Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 174 Wednesday, June 4, 2014

TODAY IS A PRIMETIME DAY.

Lockers: Underclassmen will be cleaning out their lockers during Primetime today, June 4, 2014. Students may keep their books
until their exams but lockers must be completely empty before they go home for the summer. Students need to lock their lock
on the hasp, leaving the locker door OPEN so that they will not be charged a $10 locker clean-out fee on their debts. All
underclassmen lockers must be cleaned out by June 9, 2014.

Summer School information is available and can be found on the MTWP website. There is a link on the main page of the
website. Packets are also available for pick up in the High School Main Office and Guidance Office.

The last day of school, June 10th, will be an exam makeup day. Dismissal time for the high school will be 11:00 AM and buses
will be leaving at that time. Administration

GRADUATION INFORMATION FOR SENIORS
Add debts (office, library, cafeteria, athletics, etc.) must be paid in full by 1 pm 6/4/14. Diplomas will not be awarded to those
with unpaid debts! Cash or money order only.

Tuesday, June 4 GRADUATION PRACTICE AT 7:45 AM — MANDATORY - Don’t be late!
Calvary Church Gymnasium (lower level) — you must provide your own transportation
Receive final report card, health records, and additional tickets (if available)

GRADUATION CEREMONY AT 6:45 PM

Calvary Church Auditorium

SENIORS REPORT AT 5:45 PM to the Calvary Church Gymnasium (lower level)
Doors open to Auditorium at 6:00 PM

DIRECT FEED OF CEREMONY AT MTHS AUDITORIUM AT 6:45 PM
Doors open at 6:15 PM

ATTENTION SENIORS-- IF YOU HAVE MONEY LEFT IN YOUR LUNCH ACCOUNT--PLEASE STOP IN THE CAFETERIA TO RECEIVE YOUR
REFUND!!

Any student that plans to take AP Physics 1, AP Physics 2, or AP Physics C next year should see Miss Doll in room 018 sometime
this week to pick-up the summer assignments. M. Doll

Any students interested in taking Online Health class this summer with Mr. Ammon---there is still time to sign up. Taking
Health class online in the summer is a great way to earn this required credit. Visit the Guidance office for sign-up information.

The PE department will be offering last chance make up sessions on Thursday, June 5th, Friday, June 6th, and Monday June
9th. The make ups will start promptly at 1:20 PM on the indoor track. These make ups will the last ones offered by the PE
department.

Attention all students: Yearbooks are still available for purchase. See Mrs. Daveler in room 25 before or after school. The cost is
$67.00, and it must be paid in cash. J. Daveler

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS IN ALL GRADES--CHARGING IS NO LONGER ALLOWED IN THE CAFETERIA FOR THE REST OF THIS
SCHOOL YEAR. ALL DEBTS MUST BE PAID!! Cafeteria

Attention Freshmen: If you have not finished this year's requirements for the Career Readiness Portfolio on Naviance, please
visit the College and Career Center during your study hall or before/after school for help in this process. E. Ziegler

Attention students interested in astronomy club. All Astronomy Club applications, including current club members, are due to

Mr. Farina by Friday June 6th. If you are interested in the club and have not received an application, please see Mr. Farina in

room 016 to pick one up! Students will not be able to sign up for astronomy club if they have not turned in an application by this

date. D. Farina
-see other side-



SENIORS! If you have not picked up your Post Prom Memory Lane poster, memory book or easel, please contact Mrs. Gail
Murray at 293-8074 to make arrangements. Any items not picked up by today, June 4 will be disposed of! Post Prom Committee

Interested in Helping with Post Prom 2015? See our Facebook page: Manheim Township Post Prom 2015. "Like"us to get
updates or join our group, "MTHS Post Prom 2015" to sign up for a committee and get in on the secrets! Not on facebook?
Email ehorenkamp@comcast.net, robinwirth@comcast.net, or brentsamy@comcast.net. MTHS 2015 Post Prom Committee




